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Hello,

I'm reaching out to let you know that the community center is a valued space for many
Sebastopol residents. There are instructors of the dance, martial arts, music, etc. classes that
depend on a space to teach, and those who are looking to attend those classes that also depend
on that space to do so. I was told the community center was at risk of being shut down, and
wanted to share my concern. Thank you for your time! 

Kind regards,
Lincoln Griffith 




